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TNR113652

Nikki Carpenter <Nikki.Carpenter@tn.gov>
Mon 8/29/2022 9:36 AM

To: Tim Haggard <Tim.Haggard@tn.gov>;John Hull <John.Hull@tn.gov>

Good morning,

The division received the attached Notice of Termination on 08/25/22. The NOT received, however, is not on the
most recent form (on CGP website and attached). The active coverage lists John Hull as the primary permittee.
Please note that the revised form does require photos to be attached. Feel free to let me know if you have
questions.

Thank you,

TN Environment &
Conservation

Nikki Carpenter | Environmental Scientist
Division of Water Resources

Chattanooga Environmental Field Office
1301 Riverfront Parkway, Suite 206
Chattanooga, TN 37402

(423) 661-5267

Nikki.Carpenter@tn.gov
tn.gov/environment
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